Information for Honeysuckle Lodge Guests 
in line with current Government Coronavirus Recommendations
Please use the hand sanitising station (70% alcohol gel) in the entrance hall whenever you enter the cottage.
Take a few minutes to read this information leaflet along with our Welcome to Honeysuckle Lodge instruction sheet.
If any questions arise or there are any issues with the cottage contact us by text, email or phone. We are still adhering to Government social distancing advice as Coronavirus is still with us, so hopefully we can resolve any problems remotely but arrangements can be made to access the cottage if required. 
Should any of your party become ill or show signs of Covid-19 please contact us and NHS 119 or NHS 111 for advice. The Postcode here is PO20 7PA. Should any other medical problem arise, you should contact your own GP. First Aid items are located in a marked kitchen drawer. The A&E unit is at St Richards Hospital, Chichester, PO19 6SE 
We have introduced a Check List for our upgraded cleaning regime which has been undertaken before your stay at Honeysuckle Lodge. Some non-essential soft furnishings and decorative items have been removed from the cottage. Others have been divided into blue or green guest batches. Apologies for any problems arising from these changes. We have tried to minimise any adverse effects resulting from our new cleaning protocols. Please let us know if you cannot find something you would expect to be provided at the cottage.
Please check the Waste Disposal and Collection Calendar on the kitchen notice board for information on sorting waste. Bin day is Friday. Recycling material is placed loose in the Red Bin located in the courtyard. General waste should be safely bagged in the black bin-liners provided and placed in the Black Bin outside.
Honeysuckle Lodge Information Folder holds appliance instructions.     
